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12** June 2015 - Weekly Newsletter

Summer Fair

A reminder that our Summer Fair is held on Thursday
18" June at 2pm. Anyone coming to the fair can collect
their children from their classrooms to go round the fair
together. If you are unable to attend but would like to
send money in for your child to spend, they will be taken
round the fair by a member of staff between 1pm and
1.45pm BEFORE the fair opens for everyone else.

Sports Day

The children had a wonderful time on Wednesday
morning! Thank you for all support cheering everyone
along. We were so lucky to have such beautiful weather
too!

A Royal Reply

The children in Class 5 were very excited about the birth
of the new royal baby HRH Princess Charlotte Elizabeth
Diana of Cambridge. They decided that they would like to
write a letter congratulating the Duke and Duchess of
Cambridge on the event. The children decided on

questions to ask about Charlotte and put them in their
letter. Some children also made pictures and other pieces
of art to send with the letter.

Once the reply came the children were delighted that their
letters had been responded to. They were most interested
to read the reply and loved the photograph of the royal
baby.

Dress up and Dance

Next Friday 19™ June is non-uniform day for Macmillan
Cancer Support. There will be lots of opportunities
throughout the day for listening to music and dancing.
Please send £1 donation for this worthy cause.

Congratulations to this week’s achievers:

Class 1- Kaitlyn Class 2 - Lily-Mae S

- Ben - Kendall-Rose

- Shania - Lottie
Class 3 - Leah Class 4 - Charlie

- Cole - Amelia M

- Mischia - Bronson
Class 5 - Jasmine Class 6 - Ethan

- Luke - Scarlett

- Joshua Ch - Jack

Eco-award goes to: Class 6
Walking Award: Class 5

Lunchtime Supervisors Awards

Thomas (ClL 1) Siobhan (CL 1) Matthew (Cl 2)
Kenzie (CL2)  Rhys (ClL 3) Alicia (Cl 3)
Jayden (CL 4) Jessica (Cl 4)  Lucas (CL 5)
Molly (CL5)  Tyler (CL6)  Alyssa (Cl 6)

Mathletics Awards
Ben (CL 1)

Rhys (CL 3)

Bailey (Cl 6)

Scarlett (Cl 3)
Jasmine (CL 5)
Lewis (Cl 6)

Lewis (Cl 6) — Silver award

Looking ahead

Thursday 16" June
Friday 17" June
Wednesday 24" June
Thursday 25™ June

School Summer Fair

Dress up and Dance — Macmillan Fundraising Day
Year 1 — Bible Exhibition
Year 2 — Bible Exhibition
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KENSINGTON PALACE

From: Miss Claudia Spens M.V.O.
The Office of TRH The Duke and Duchess of Cambridge and HRH Prince Henry of Wales

Private and Confidential

Ist June, 2015

Dear Mr. Cuthbertson,

The Duke and Duchess of Cambridge have asked me to thank you and Class 5
for the wonderful letters and pictures which you all so kindly sent on the occasion of
the birth of their daughter, Princess Charlotte.

Their Royal Highnesses have been overwhelmed by all the incredibly
thoughtful messages they have received and were immensely touched that you and
Class 5 should take the trouble to write as you did. I would be grateful if you could
pass the enclosed envelopes to each child.

The Duké and Duchess of Cambridge have asked me to send you their
warmest thanks and best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. T. Cuthbertson



